
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 13th – February 19th         

Monday, 13th                     - SRC Theme – Stuffed with Love 

Tuesday, 14th                - SRC Theme – Pink, Red, and White Day 

Wednesday,15th                       
   

 

- SRC Theme – Dress as Your Type Day 
- Planet Youth Grade 10 Survey 
- Grade 12 Exit Survey 

Thursday, 16th                      
  
 

- SRC Theme – Night In vs. Night Out Day 
- School Dance – 7:00pm  

Friday, 17th                 - SRC Theme – Traffic Light Day 
- Shara Munn Presentation – Understanding Risky Behaviour  

Saturday 18th              
 & Sunday 19th             

-  

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• It is Staff Appreciation Week and here at Harbour View we are so lucky to have a team of professionals that 

are second to none. Our social media team has been busy over the last two weeks bringing the faces of our 

staff to the school community and celebrating their contributions. Be sure to check it out.   

• Well done to Ella Melvin who just missed a half-court shot for a free year of tuition at UNB but still walked 

about with a $500 tuition credit.  

Hello Viking families! As I am sure you have all heard, last week’s East-West Challenge at TD Station was 

another massive success. The building was alive all week long as the student athletic directors ran auctions, 

organized pep rallies, and worked with our SRC to unveil the newest member of the Harbour View family, 

Victor the Viking! We packed our section at TD Station and cheered our 3 basketball teams on their way to 

successful results. The Unified basketball team continued to display its growth as the players debuted their 

brand new jerseys, and both of our varsity teams claimed victory in convincing fashion. A spirited night and 

fitting send off for our graduating players. Well done to all! 

Mr. McDade did have a friendly bet with Mrs. Carhart of Simonds High School that the principal of the school 

who scored the least number of total points would wear the other school’s jersey for a day. Victor the Viking 

will be making a special delivery to Mrs. Carhart this week!  

A quick note regarding student schedules. The window for course changes has closed and there will be no 

further course changes for this semester.  



• Congratulation to Ms. Logan, Mr. VanSnick, Mr. Watson, and Mr. MacSween who all received their “B” 

contracts last week and now call Harbour View their permanent home.  

• Recently Harbour View took part in a Maritime Chess Tournament, and we want to congratulate Liam Gogan 

for taking 1st place in the grade 9 division, Johann Soetbeer who took 2nd place in the grade 11 division, and 

Juan Giron who captured 2nd in the grade 12 division. Well done to all! 

On the horizon…  

• Family Day – No School – February 20th  

• MADD Presentation – March 2nd  

• March Break – March 6th-10th 

 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

